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December 15, 2003 
 
Marco M. Odah 
Accelerated Remediation Technologies, LLC                       
P.O. Box 2697 
Olathe, Kansas  66063  
 
 
 
Marco: 
 
I just received sample results from the first quarterly performance samples collected since start 
up of the ART remediation system at one of our sites. As compared to baseline samples, 
performance sample results show significant reduction in contaminant concentrations in the 
majority of wells sampled. One of the factors considered in remedy selection was that the ART 
system costs were hundreds of thousands of dollars less than other technologies identified for the 
site.  
 
Even though the system has only operated for a few months, the results are very promising. I 
look forward to the next round of performance samples and will forward to you. 
 
Sincerely, 
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� 
Garry Phillips 
Manager 
Global Remediation 


